Acklin, Tim

From: Janice Hoeschler <jhriver@mac.com>
Sent: Monday, June 8, 2020 6:30 PM

To: Acklin, Tim

Subject: tennis lighting on new tennis complex.

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***

Hello Tim, sorry to get this to you so late but | just read my emails now!!! | hope they will be able to include tennis
lighting in the new tennis complex!!!!11111 Thank you for your help!!!l  Always, Janice.



